
SCOTT ROEHRICH

RETIRES AS HEAD

FOOTBALL COACH

After 33 years of coaching football, Valley City Public Schools Head

Football Coach, Scott Roehrich has retired. Scott began his career with

VCPS in 1996 and was the 9th Grade Football Coach before he took over

as Varsity Head Football Coach in 2008. Scott has been an incredible

football coach who has not only developed athletes, but has also taught

them how to work together as a team, and how to compete fairly and

respectfully. For the second time, this year, Scott was named EDC

Football Coach of the Year and has been selected (twice) by the North

Dakota High School Coaches’ Association as Football Coach of the Year. 
We would like to thank Coach Roehrich for all his talent, time, and

dedication to the athletes and the entire football program. You have
devoted so much of yourself to your team, and we are delighted for 
you to be able to spend more time with your wife Carina and your 
two daughters. 

Although Scott is stepping

back from coaching, we

are pleased he will

continue teaching at

Valley City Public Schools.
 

Thank you Coach

Roehrich! 





